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(54) System and method to enable resource partitioning in wireless networks

(57) Systems and methodologies are described that
facilitate improved resource partitioning and interference
management in a wireless communication system. Tech-
niques are described herein for the transmission and use
of various types of signaling, such as Access Request
commands, Reverse Link Special Resource Utilization
Message (R-SRUM) signaling, Forward Link Special Re-
source Utilization Message (F-SRUM) signaling, and the
like, for managing interference associated with range ex-
tension, restricted association networks, and other jam-
ming scenarios. As described herein, downlink resource
coordination and interference management are accom-
plished through the use of Access Request or R-SRUM
signaling conducted in a unicast or broadcast fashion,
and uplink resource coordination and interference man-
agement are accomplished through the use of F-SRUM
signaling. As further described herein, a clean commu-
nication channel such as a Low Reuse Preamble (LRP)
channel can be utilized for interference management sig-
naling and/or leveraged for determining timing of various
signaling messages.
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